Minutes for Meeting #7 of the General Education Subcommittee of the UCC

Date/Time:
January 14, 2008; 2:30 – 4:30 pm

Location:
KC 201
Present:  Alan Bell, Phyllis Curtiss, Mike DeWilde, Roger Gilles, “Griff” Griffin, Charlie Lowe, Hugh McGuire, Penney Nichols-Whitehead, Paul Sicilian, Kathryn Waggoner, Frank Ward (Chair), Jonathan White

7.1
Approval of Agenda 

· Approved

7.2
Approval of Minutes

-     Approved with changes.  GE Committee has established a due date for Course 

      Assessment Plans (CAPs) of March 10, 2008.  If a CAP is not received by that date, the 

      GES will begin the process of removing the course from the GE Program.
7.3
Report from Chair

-    Committee member from Biology Department has resigned because of workload issues.  

     Chair will contact department chair to try and find a replacement, but is not hopeful at

     this late date in the academic year.  Chair is also investigating additional members for 

     other vacant seat(s) on committee.
7.4
Discussion/Action of proposals under consideration

-      UCC Log# 6487 – WGS 335 > Women, Health & Environment (NCP) –  Approved 

7.5 
Report from Working Groups

· Knowledge/Skills/Goals group reported on five issues:

· KSG working group reported on their examination of LEAP goals to determine necessity of including in GVSU GE Program.  Working group determined GE should be modified to include:

· Civic engagement’

· Problem solving

· Collaboration

· Ethical reasoning
· Much discussion followed regarding each section of proposed modifications including potential goal statements (H/O attached to minutes).  Committee had some difficulty on deciding exactly how to define goal statements accurately.  
· Working group to re-evaluate possibilities posed by committee and to return with recommendations at a future meeting.
7.6 
Report from General Education Director

· GE Director discussed new handbook and need for additional quotes from students.  Latest revisions will be included in new handbook
· GE Director discussed drop date for CAPs (see note above) and fact that unit heads and deans were notified by email

· GE Director presented statistics on CAP workshops and dates for future workshops

· GE Director presented/discussed current cycle for data collection

· GE Director presented draft memo for policy concerning use of non-gen ed courses.  Memo discussed by committee with motion and approval to send to chairs.  GED to finalize memo, send to GE Chair for final glance and then sent by Chair to chairs in CLAS  

7.7
New Business

-    None

7.8
Adjournment

· Motion passed.  Next meeting January 28, 2008 > KC 201
